

April 12, 2011

Dear Kyle and Game Knights,

Here at The Children's Hospital at Montefiore there has been tremendous growth in the programming available and support afforded our children and families through the Child Life Program. This would not have been possible without the ongoing support of donors like you and so I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support!

The overwhelming stress of hospitalization is even more evident during times when so many families are struggling in our city and around the country. We are so grateful to have supporters like you help us realize our mission to teach, discover and advance the health of our community. Your donation will allow us to provide an atmosphere of healing for our pediatric patients and speed the recovery process.

It is most impressive when youth take the initiative to create opportunities to support those in need. Your creation of the Game Knights Foundation demonstrates both compassion and generosity of heart. You are a tremendous role model for others and your presence here makes a great impact on our patients and families as they experience your generosity.

On behalf of the children, families and staff here at CHAM, I extend great appreciation for your efforts. Your genuine concern for our patients and families is recognized and has become an integral part of our family centered care approach. You are amazing!

Please feel free to contact me should you want to explore more opportunities throughout the year.

The state of the first of which was

Best Wishes,

Meghan D. Kelly, MSEd, CCLS

Director of Child Life

Children's Hospital at Montefiore

3415 Bainbridge Ave

Bronx, NY 10467

Director of Child Life Program

3415 Bainbridge Avenue Bronx, New York 10467-2490 718-741-2360 Director 718-944-5409 Fax